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July 13, 2018 

 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re: Blocking Service – Case 17-C-0278 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
The following schedule, issued by Verizon New York Inc., is transmitted for filing in 

accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York, to be 
effective August 15, 2018 with an implementation date of December 31, 2018: 
 
 
PSC NY No. 8—COMMUNICATIONS 

Section 2 
Second revised Pages 1 - 3 
Third Revised Page 4 
Fifth Revised Pages 4.1 – 4.3 
Sixth Revised Page 4.4 
Fifth Revised Page 4.5 
Fourth Revised Page 4.6 

Section 11 
Third Revised Page 7 
 

PSC NY No. 10—COMMUNICATIONS 
Section 5 

1st Revised Pages 79, 90 and 143 

PSC NY No. 11—COMMUNICATIONS 
Section 13 

3rd Revised Page 8 
 
P.S.C. No. 15—COMMUNICATIONS 

Section 2 
Page: 12, Revision: 4 

Section 3 
Page: 2, Revision: 1 
Page: 3, Revision: 1 
Page: 5, Revision: 1 
Attachment: 6, Page 1, Revision 3 

 
As directed by the Commission in its Order Directing Carriers to Revise Certain 

Requirements Related to Blockable Central Office Codes in Case 17-C-0278, issued and 
effective May 17, 2018, the proposed revisions remove central office codes from the blocking 
service options in order to make them available for the provision of general telecommunications 
services.   
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 The Company respectfully requests that the newspaper publication requirement be 
waived since the Department of Public Service Staff is working with all affected carriers to 
comply with the Order.   
 
 Please forward the acknowledgement receipt for this filing to Jeanette Nunez at 
jeanette.nunez@verizon.com. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Keefe B. Clemons 
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